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Priorities for 2020-21
 Increase the proportion of children making better than expected progress
from their starting point.

 Develop a Growth Mindset throughout school in order to maximise learning
potential and resilience.

 Refine planning/teaching taking into account thresholds and expectations
across both Key Stages.

 Review Elvington’s distinctive Christian Vision.

 Ensure lessons are engaging, consistently good and increasingly outstanding.

 Refine how spellings are delivered, with a focus on long term memory
retention.

 Planning and implementing our curriculum for 2020 and beyond – intent,
implementation & impact.



Contacting the Headteacher
If you would like to contact me directly, please arrange an appointment
via the School Office. Alternatively, I can be reached by email on
head@elvingtonprimary.org.uk.

mailto:head@elvingtonprimary.org.uk


Our PTA do a wonderful job of providing a range of events throughout
the year, as well as providing valuable additional funds that are spent on
resources for your children.
If you be interested in joining or supporting the PTA, the email contact is
elvingtonprimarypta@gmail.com.
In addition, there is an Easy Fundraising account. If you do any kind of
internet shopping, you could be donating money for our school at the
same time – absolutely free.
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/elvingtoncep/
There’s also an app that you can download – just remember to go to
easyfundraising.org.uk first, then click on the company you want to shop
with. They then donate a percentage of your purchase to our school –
absolutely free…
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